
 
 
 

NEWSLETTER 32– 8th June 2018 
 
Dear Parents, Pupils & Governors, 
 
Cotswold Farm Park  - On Tuesday children in KS1 had a fun day out at Cotswold Farm Park. Pupils 
took part in a variety of activities including an exciting tractor ride around the farm looking at all the 
animals.  Children held chicks and learned about the incubators and eggs and they saw a sheep having 
all of it’s coat sheared off! 
 
School Visit – We had a visit this week from a class of children from Colmore School in Birmingham.  
They took part in a range of activities including a Forest School session with Mrs Moore and a village 
walk. 
 
Soundbeam – On Thursday children in Year 5 gave us all a rousing Soundbeam performance inspired 
by Henry VIII and his six wives. Soundbeam uses ultrasonic sensors to detect different sized 
movements that translate into sounds. We would like to thank Mr Badham from Alcester Academy for 
running the workshops over the last few weeks. 
 
Clubs Update: 

• Cricket has now finished for Year 3 & 4 and will start for Years 5 & 6 on Mon 11th June. 
• There will be no Boys Football on Wed 27th June and Wed 4th July. 

 
Bike and Scooter Safety – Children who come to school on bikes or scooters should wear helmets and 
must not ride around at the front of the building. If you are using the rack, please ensure that locks 
are used and remember to take your bike/scooter home at the end of the day. Do not leave them on 
school grounds overnight. 
 
Dogs – Dogs are not allowed on the school premises.  Please keep your dog on a lead and under 
control when walking near the school, children can be afraid of dogs particularly if they are running 
around. 
 
Dates for Your Diary: 

• Sports Day will be held on Mon 18th June (KS2 in the morning and Rec & KS1 in the afternoon).  
The back up date for bad weather is Mon 25th June. If you would able to help with Sports Day 
(am, pm or both) please let the office know. 

• The Year 6 Leavers Service will be held on Fri 20th July at 9.30am. 
 

Books of the Week -  Mrs Mills’ class are reading Shakespeare’s ‘A Midsummer Night’s Dream’ retold 
by Andrew Matthews. A magical version of Hermia, Helen, Demetrius and Lysander's classic story - 
and of the impish fairy Puck, who meddles in their tangled web of love with hilarious consequences! 

 
 

 
Mr A Simms 



The latest from Bidford School Association… 

BIDFORD SCHOOL ASSOCIATION 
Proudly present our Mad Hatter’s Tea-Party Themed

Summer Fair 
Friday, 13th July 6-8pm 

Parent and Pupil volunteers needed! 

Help make our fair fun and successful! 
Join us for our planning session 

Thursday 14th June 
7pm, The Frog 

An opportunity to get involved now… 
We would like to invite businesses and families to 
sponsor a stall for £25. This will pay for the 
materials, equipment, prizes or stock and allow the 
school to keep all the profit! We will advertise your 
business on the stall and also on our Facebook 
page. If you are interested, please contact us as 
below or by using the Bidford School BSA Facebook 
page. Thank you! 

`The BSA Committee: 
Emily, Glenda, Laura and Sue 

Emily Lee – Chair (07989323997)

Glenda Vassie – Vice-Chair (07928656855)
Milly Deguara – Secretary 

Sue Woodward – Treasurer 

Contact us through our Facebook Page Bidford School BSA 
 


